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Thursday, 12 October 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
It has been another busy week at Moorlands. Last Thursday, hundreds of photographs were taken by the tempest 
photographers, we hope you are all pleased with the results. Year 2 enjoyed their first parent reading session on 
Wednesday morning, thank you to everyone who came. We also had lots of children taking part in the PSP cross 
country event on Tuesday- well done to all our runners. Reception parents were invited to a coffee morning on 
Wednesday, it was lovely to see everyone who came. 
 

People Who Help Us - plea for help! 
Reception would love to have a 'People who help us' morning on Friday 20th October to support what we have been 
learning in class. For the event to work we need more volunteers to join us for the morning. If you work in a caring 
profession, for example a police officer, nurse, optician, etc, and are willing to come in from 9am till 10.30am and talk 
to the children about your role, we really love it!   
If you could be a part of our morning, please could you email Miss Dunn at gdunn@moorlandsprimary.org.uk with your 
name and occupation by Monday 16th October. Thank you, Miss Dunn. 
 

Parent Teacher meetings 
Tomorrow, parents will be receiving a letter about the November Parent- teacher meetings. All appointments this year 
will be booked through an online booking system, which will be available to book from Wednesday 18th October. Look 
out for the letter which will give you all the information needed.  
 

Tempest Photograph Orders 
Have you ordered your school photos yet? A polite reminder that the closing date for free delivery back to school is 
Thursday 19th October. Order through the Tempest website using your unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk  
If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3). 
 

Harvest-The Welcome Centre 
We will be having a Harvest collection for the Welcome Centre. The collection box will 
be outside the main school office from the week beginning 23rd October. Below are the 
top 8 items that they are most in need of. These are just examples, so for beef stew, this 
could also mean any type of meat meal such as tinned curry, chilli, spaghetti Bolognese, 
etc. - no items in wine sauce, please.  Any brand is fine too. They welcome all unopened 
food items that are in date. However, please note that they have an excess of pasta and 
tinned spaghetti so, if you could avoid those products, it would really help.  
In addition, they need toiletry items and cleaning items such as spray cleaner, washing 
up liquid etc (no bleach please). 
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PTA 
Fund Raisin  
Today, the children will come home with a box of raisins from the PTA. We hope you enjoy them and ask in return if 
you can pop some loose change inside (UK Currency). This supports our fund raising for the school greatly.  
Please return filled boxes to your class by Friday 20th October. The class who returns the most raisin boxes will receive 
a trophy!  
 
Christmas Cards   
The Children have all been given their Christmas design leaflets. Please visit the website link on the leaflet to purchase a 
great variety of Christmas stationery and gifts. This includes; Cards, cushion covers, tea towels, key rings, teddies and 
mugs of course! Please note that the deadline for placing your orders is 18th October 2023. 
All orders placed support the PTA with fund raising for the school.  
Any questions, please contact the PTA via: moorlands.primary.pta@outlook.com 
 
Moorlands Star Writer of the Week 

This week's Star Writer is Saoirse in 2H. She wrote some amazing instructions about how 
to make a healthy frittata, after cooking one in our Food Technology lesson. She set out 
her instructions clearly, including the list of ingredients, equipment and then ordered the 
steps with numbers. A range of 'bossy' verbs and super adverbs were included, as well as 
Saoirse's lovely presentation. Fantastic! 
All work chosen for Moorlands Star Writer of the Week will be shared on the school 
website and can be found under the ‘Curriculum’ tab on the website’s main page. From 

there, select the ‘Writing’ tab and then finally the ‘Moorlands Star Writer of the Week’ tab. 
Be sure to keep checking our newsletter and website to see who will be the next Moorlands Star Writer! 
 
Behaving the Moorlands Way and Learner of the Week awards. 
Each week every class award two certificates: Behaving the Moorlands Way and Learner of the Week. 
These awards are for children who have shown they are wonderful role models and have an amazing attitude to 
learning - trying their best all the time. 
We are delighted to share that the following students are this week’s recipients of these awards. 
Class Award winner Class Award winner Class Award winner 
 Behaving the 

Moorlands Way 
Learner of the 
week 

 Behaving the 
Moorlands Way 

Learner of the 
week 

 Behaving the 
Moorlands Way 

Learner of the 
week 

DD Freddie Monty 2S Sienna Blake 4H Gracie Kiaan 
HH Mia-Rose Luca 2H Caitlin Hannah 5T Henry Ivy 
SS Ali Aisha 3M Annalise Mohammed 5KS Emma Jacob 
1P Mahi Jesse 3CM Joseph Amelia 5S Mabel Seth 
1K Paige Dexter 3S Chloe Milo 6W Isla Harrison 
1O Noah Lucas-Jay 4G Ryder Eleanor 6C Callum Amy 
2J Grace Seth 4W Owen Freddy 6F Jacob M Jacob J 

 
They were given a certificate in assembly, which will be on display in school for a week and have been given a privilege 
card which entitles them to go for lunch first with a friend on a day of their choice this week and a non-uniform day on 
Friday.  
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Spools 
Reception staff are wanting some large wooden spools. If anyone 
has any they can donate, it would be most appreciated.  
 
 
 
 

Shout Outs 
Theo in 2S was awarded player of the match recently for scoring 5 goals 
including one from the opposite side of the pitch! 
Florence in 2H was very proud to show us her fantastic Cheerleading trophy. 
She attends the Giants Cheerleading Squad every week and was awarded 
'Cheerleader of the Month' for her amazing skills. We are super proud of you 
Florence! 
 

 
A huge well done and thank you to all our children and parents who attended the Pennine 
Sports Partnership Cross Country event on Tuesday evening. Ella, our representative from PSP 

and Mrs Johnson were very impressed with 
our children- well done everyone.  
Thank you to some of our parents who have 
sent pictures from the event.  
 
 
 
 

 

 
Oscar, Max, Lewis, Olivia, Isla, Jessica and Ava took part in the Tesco Pride Competition at the end of Year 5 and they 
won! Well done to them all. 
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Ella from 2J who attended a Disney gymnastics competition and won a medal, 
coming 4th in vault. She was very proud of her medal – well done Ella. Yahya, 
also in 2J who earned a certificate in his kickboxing class for continuously doing 
his punch and kick routines – fantastic Yahya. 
 
Louis in 2H was very proud to show the class his 
impressive Rugby trophy. He earned this at Elland 

Rugby club last week, for his hard work in training. We are very proud of you Louis - great 
job! 
 
 
 
 
 
Sign of the week 
Every week in school we have a Makaton sign that the children are introduced to and practice throughout the week. 
This week our signs are:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OBXXsOqzBoU 

 
 
Dates for Your Diary  
16th October   Year 6 Flat Stan 1st Aid training 
23rd-27th October Harvest week - collecting for The Welcome Centre 
25th October Year 6 to the Royal Armouries  
26th October Year 2 Harvest assembly for parents – 9.15 am. 
27th October Teacher Training Day - school closed.  
27th-October- 5th November Half term holiday 
6th November School reopens for the Autumn B half term. 
6th, 7th, 8th November Yr.3 Road Safety training   
8th November Online Author event for Yr.1, 2, 3 and 4. 
8th November Parents’ evening 5pm -7.30pm 
15th November   Parents' evening 4pm – 6.30pm 
9th November Flu vaccination – see email sent 13 September 2023 
10th November Children invited to wear uniforms from uniformed organisation (Beavers, Squirrels, 

Brownies, Guides, Cubs etc) for our Remembrance service. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OBXXsOqzBoU
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13th, 14th 15th November Yr.5 Road Safety Training. 
14th November Year 4 Diwali assembly for parents – 9.15 am. 
17th November Children in Need - Non-Uniform day 
27th November  Year 4 Multiplication Test Parent information evening 
30th November  New Parents (September 2024) open event (booking available through our website) 
18th December Yr.1/2 Christmas performance 2.30pm (more information to follow) 
19th December Reception Christmas performance 9.15am 
19th December Yr.1/2 Christmas performance 5.30pm 
20th December Year 3/4 Christmas Performance 9.15am 
20th December Year 5/6 Christmas Performance 2pm 
21st December School Christmas dinner 
21st December   Year 3/4 Christmas Performance 5pm 
21st December   Year 5/6 Christmas Performance 6.30pm 
22nd December   Christmas jumper day. 
  
Remember there are regular updates on X  @MoorlandsHudds and on our school website 
www.moorlandsprimary.org.uk. As always, we do have an open-door policy, so if there is anything you would like to 
speak to us about, please do.  
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